Elsen, Nikki

From:

Jennie Melde <jmelde@laxymca.org>

Sent:

Thursday, December 3, 2020 4:47 PM

To: Subject: Elsen, Nikki public comment

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

I am wondering if I can make a written public comment for tonight's Finance Committee meeting.

I'd like to provide my support for the funding for school-age childcare. Full day school-age programs are vital while schools operate virtually. Parents and families need to work to continue to provide for their families as well as our community needs essential workers to still work and have a safe place for their children. These programs are supporting virtual learning for the children so they can keep up with school and their parents can work.

Jennie Melde

(she, her, hers)
|
Director of Youth Development
LA CROSSE AREA FAMILY YMCA
Dahl Family YMCA
|
R.W. Houser Family YMCA
Office: 608.519.5508
www.laxymca.org
|
Facebook
|
Instagram
|
YouTube

The Y.™ For a better us.

"This message and its contents

are confidential. If you received this message in error, do not use or rely upon it. Instead, please inform the sender and then delete it. Thank you."